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12 May 2017 

Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements regarding 
upcoming events at your school for the week of May 15th – 19th.  

Fine Arts Gala tickets are on sale, on a first come first serve basis.  Tickets are $5.00 each and are 
available at the school administrative office. Please note that only 175 tickets are available for this 
special event taking place at the HOPE Centre located at 4347 Loch Lomond Road on Tuesday, June 6th 
from 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.  

Wednesday, May 17th students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep those smiles happy!  

Wednesday, May 17th is our first ever “Books for Bikes” assembly sponsored by the local chapter of the 
Freemasons. The program has encouraged many of our students to read, with the overall aim of 
fostering a love of reading. Students who participated have had their name entered into a draw for a 
chance to win one of ten bikes. Thank you to the community members who have partnered with Loch 
Lomond to make this program possible. 

Wednesday, May 17th is popcorn day and another chance to grab a healthy & nutritious snack, while 
also supporting the many goings-on at Loch Lomond School. Popcorn order forms are available from 
your child’s homeroom teacher.  

Friday, May 19th LLS students in Mr. Fife’s Grade 5 class will be working in collaboration with students 
from St. Malachy’s High School, designing cardboard rollercoasters. This STEM based structures activity 
will result in High School aged students and Elementary age students coming together and using 
engineering, team-building and problem solving skills to build cardboard inspired rollercoaster 
structures. Thank you to Mrs. Connors our ASD-S Technology Mentor for making this learning 
partnership possible.  

Saturday, May 20th the Girl Guides of Canada in partnership with Tree Canada will be on site to green-
scape our school campus. As a school community we want to thank our local Girl Guides of Canada for 
making this beautification project possible and thank our local Girl Guides of Canada organization for 
serving their Loch Lomond community!  

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Greg Norton 
Principal  
Loch Lomond School  


